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Comments: Please do not restrict fixed anchors.

The climbing community represents an important and environmentally responsible user group. Without the use of

fixed anchors climbing can not be practiced in a safe and sustainable way. The climbing community utilizes a

resource that is largely useless to other user groups and has done so for decades with little impact on other user

groups. 

Please respect our history of adventure, community and self reliance by allowing responsible use of fixed

anchors on all public lands.

Thank you


